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STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 © TTY (360) 586-8203

April 12,2000
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE ANSWER
(APRIL 14, 2000)

Re: Avista/Pacificorp/PSE Applications to Sell Centralia
Docket Nos. UE-991255.UE-991262 and UE-991409

TO PARTIES OF RECORD:

On March 6, 2000, the Commission entered an order Approving Sale and Distribution of Gain by
the three applicants. On April 11, 2000, Public Counsel filed a Motion seeking to reopen this
docket.

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Commission calls for answers of the parties on the motion for
rehearing. To be timely filed, answers must reach the Commission no later than noon on

Friday, April 14, 2000.

The Commission will accept answers filed by telefax or e-mail, if the proper number of paper
copies are provided by Monday, April 17, 2000. Questions regarding this letter should be
addressed to Marjorie Schaer, Administrative Law Judge, at 360-664-1138.

Very truly yours,
‘hLW @A chea)e

MARIJORIE R. SCHAER
Administrative Law Judge




